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October 2025

Programming Schedule:

Monday’s: 3-6pm @ KSS Rm 156

Tuesday’s: 3-6pm @ 263 Weller Ave

Wednesday’s: 3-6pm @ Regi

Thursday’s: 3-6pm @ 263 Weller Ave

Need to Know’s:
Peer  Leadership meetings on Oct. 2  and 16  3:30 @ Wellernd th.

Parent/Guardian Info Night #2 will be held on Oct. 6 . This month join Petra, Steph
and Garry to look at how stress impacts the brain and decision making. 6-8pm @
Weller

th

Cultural Cooking Connections: Oct. 9  and 23  3:30 @ Wellerth rd

Gould Lake Trip! Oct 10  is a PA day and we will be ehading to Gould lake to go
canoeing, build campfires and cook our lunch! Get a permission form from your
GRAD Connector or talk to Garry!  Bus leaves at 9am and returns 4:30

th

No programming on Monday Oct. 13 . The Pathways Office will be closed for
Thanksgiving.

th

Wellness walk at Little Cataraqui Creek on Oct. 15  Let Garry know if you’re
interested!

th

ComKids starts Oct. 20 ! Are you in gr. 9 or 10 and need a computer? Join Steph for a
6 week program that ends with your keeping your laptop!

th

Sewing Group starts up Thurs. Oct. 30 ! 3:30 @ Wellerth

Stay tuned for information on our Halloween Activities! Join peer leadership if you
have ideas!
Gr. 12s! If you’re interested in attending Queen’s after high school, watch for more
information about an upcoming dinner on campus with Pathways alumni and current
Queen’s students


